
 
 
2 December 2022 
  
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
  
Important notice for 2023 Year 11 – 13  
 
Uniform  
At Elim Christian College we take pride in our uniform and are grateful for your partnership in 
ensuring we maintain this high standard. Before purchasing items for the new year, please 
consider the following: 
  

● Shoes are black, formal and polishable – no leather style sport/street/skate shoes 
● Black socks only - no logos and not white or patterned 
● Boys’ black trousers are formal - not skinny, chinos or jeans 
● Girls’ skirt length needs to reach below the knee when standing 
● Elim jumper and compulsory blazer for warmth - no hoodies to be worn 
● Girls’ and boys’ hair reaching the collar to be tied up fully and off the face 
● Earrings (girls only) - one pair of small, plain silver or gold studs or 1cm diameter rings to 

be worn in each lower lobe 
  

More detailed descriptions of the uniform are provided in the Student Handbook. John Russell 
Schoolwear is the allocated supplier for Elim Christian College. 
 
Bus Students 
Please follow this link to fill in the details if your child catches a bus to and/or from school. 
 
Options confirmation and technology assistance for Botany Campus 
Date: Friday 3rd February 
Venue: Gym 
Time:  
Y11:  9:00am – 10:00am 
Y12/13: 10:00am – 12:00pm 
 

● Y11's only need to come in if they have a subject query or if they are requesting 
approval for a correspondence subject 

https://sites.google.com/elim.school.nz/student-handbook/uniform/senior-years
https://sites.google.com/elim.school.nz/student-handbook/uniform/senior-years
https://forms.gle/tRMfGAiEpajwNRrf8


 
● All Y12-13 students are required to come in to confirm subjects and also select Christian 

Living and SDL classes 
● Please note that students are to be in full correct uniform 
● Please bring your device for assistance with technology set up (if required) 
● Please note that buses will not be running until Tuesday 7th February 

 
Ngā mihi nui, 
Whānau Leader Team 
 
  
 


